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Minutes of the meeting of the Planning Committee held on Tuesday 15th November 2016 

at 6.30pm in Diamond Jubilee Lodge, Wood View Road, Hellesdon 
 

Present 
 

Cllr. Jones-Blackett    Cllr. King Cllr. Britton Cllr. Buck Cllr Attenborough 
 

Kate Leggett (minutes) 
 

Welcome 
 
Cllr Britton welcomed those in attendance and thanked them all for coming. 
 
1.0 Apologies for Absence 
 
It was noted that Cllr Wright had resigned from the Planning Committee.  
 
2.0 Declarations of Interest and Dispensations 
 
Cllr Buck.  Any items pertaining to Broadland District Council.  
 
3.0 Minutes of the last meeting 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were proposed and seconded. Agreed as a true record and 
signed by Cllr Britton.  
 
 
4.0 Public Participation. 
 
No public were in attendance. 
 
 
5.0 General Matters 
 
 5.1  20161804 – 67 Links Avenue, Hellesdon, NR6 5PG. Mr Lewis Smith. Single Storey 
  rear extension and replacement front porch.  Proposed to support. 
  20161732 – 1 Pinewood Close, Hellesdon, NR6 5LX. Mr Mark Godfrey. Single  
  Storey front extension to workshop. Proposed to support application with the  
  understanding that it is for domestic use only. 
  20161940 – Late item. 44 Wood View Road, Hellesdon, NR6 5QD. Miss Rose  
  Findley. Extension to rear of both side dormers.  Proposed to support in principle but 
  make the recommendation that side windows are obscure glazed. 
 5.2 As stated above the resignation of Cllr Wright from the Planning Committee had  
  been noted. It was agreed to defer this under a planning item to the full council  
  meeting on the 6th Dec. 
 5.3 Budget discussions took place amongst the Committee members. It was resolved to 
  continue with the £500 budget as in previous years.  Proposed, seconded and all 
  agreed.  
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6.0 Exchange of Information 
 
Cllr Buck mentioned that Broadland District Council are enquiring about possible sites for 
development to the north of Cottinghams Parks (Hell2).  Cllr Buck wanted to bring this to the 
attention of the Planning Committee.  
 
 

Date of next meeting Tuesday 6th December at 6.15pm 
 

Meeting closed at 6.47pm 
 

     Signed 

 


